Successful Team Registration Email

Dear (contact person), 

Thank you for successfully registering your team, (team name) to compete in ISV's 2020 Netball Championships. We will email you the fixture in the upcoming days. 

Our competition commences on Friday 13th of March 2020 at Springvale Indoor Sports Centre. Please ensure you have your team organised and ready to play. 

Here is some information for you and your team to know:
· game fees are $84 per game
· game fees will need to be paid in full via eftpos prior to your team taking the court
· all members must be wearing matching uniforms, listed on your registration form
· you can only have 10 Ladies and 11 Mixed players registered to play per game, no exceptions
· team sheets will need to be filled out and submitted prior to each games start time
· players must play a minimum of 4 games to qualify for finals
· your team will be playing multiple games each round
· games will run off 8 minute quarters
· we will be following INA rules throughout this competition 
· only 4 state players (from 2018/19 competitions) are eligible to play per team
· players are eligible to tryout for the 2020 Victorian State teams.  

IMPORTANT:
You can have up to 15 players registered in your team for the duration of the competition. If you have a player(s) that are unable to play due to unforeseen circumstances, please contact us explaining the reason(s) in which your team requires special considerations for additional players being added to your player list. You will need to make this request to ISV’s Netball Committee no later than 48 hours prior to the round/game to be eligible to play additional unregistered players. Failure to do so will result in players not being able to take the court. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to either email ISV directly or alternatively you are welcome to speak with Mel Herron, JC or Stacey throughout the duration of the competition. 

Prior to the first game of the competition we ask that captains attend a brief meeting for introductions and to discuss some formalities regarding the competition. We can answer any questions you may have during this time. We will confirm the meeting time when we send out fixtures. 

We thank you once again for registering your team and look forward to a great competition. 

Kind regards,
ISV and the Netball Committee 

